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Indian Community Development Block Grant -- CARES-Act

PIH Awards More Than $17 Million to Native American Tribes to Support COVID-19 Recovery Efforts

State Recipient City Amount

Alaska Gwichyaa Zhee/aka Native Village of Fort Yukon Fort Yukon $900,000

 Hughes Village Hughes $900,000

 Knik Tribe Wasilla $900,000

 Native Village of Tetlin Tok $899,085

 Yakutat Tlingit Tribe Yakutat $900,000

California Bear River Band of Rohnerville Rancheria Loleta $541,577

Florida Seminole Tribe of Florida Hollywood $900,000

Idaho Coeur d'Alene Tribal Housing Authority Plummer $900,000

Michigan Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians Peshawbestown $900,000

Minnesota Red Lake Comprehensive Health Red Lake $1,499,918

Montana Northern Cheyenne Tribal Housing Authority Lame Deer $1,500,000

New Mexico San Felipe Pueblo Housing Authority San Felipe Pueblo $900,000

 Zuni Housing Authority Zuni $1,500,000

 Taos Pueblo Housing Authority Taos $899,754

Oklahoma Eastern Shawnee Tribe of Oklahoma Wyandotte $900,000

 Otoe-Missouria Tribe Red Rock $386,325

 Ottawa Tribe of Oklahoma Miami $900,000

 Quapaw Tribe Quapaw $699,660

Oregon Confederated Tribe of Coos, Lower Umpqua, Siuslaw Indians Coos Bay $900,000

$17,826,319

Today, PIH awarded over $17 million to Tribes across the Nation as part of the Indian Community 

Development Block Grant (ICDBG) Imminent Threat program, which provides funding to help address 

problems that pose an imminent threat to public health or safety of Tribal residents. This funding will 

specifically be used to help Tribes prevent, prepare for, and respond to COVID-19. These awards represent the 

fifth round of the $100 million of funding that will be provided to Tribes under this program.

Last updated: August 3, 2020


